
 
July 18, 2013 

Urgent Notice 
 

Re: NGX Announces a System Constraint Period at Spectra-
Huntingdon due to an announcement by Spectra Energy on 
Capacity Reduction. 

 

NGX is declaring a system constraint period (SCP) at all Spectra-Huntingdon markets on 

NGX, effective Gas Day July 21
st
 (08:00), 2013.  The SCP is in reference to the 

announcement by Spectra Energy; 

 
https://noms.wei-pipeline.com/notices/ci_notice.show?id=41118 

 

 

Please note that all transactions completed on NGX are considered to be firm, and all 

counterparties are expected to meet any physical delivery or receipt obligations. 

 

The SCP is referenced in Article 5 of the NGX Contracting Parties Agreement, and states 

that physical failure of delivery obligations during system constraint periods will result in 

financial penalties by the Exchange. 

 

Please contact Spectra-Energy at 403-699-1800 for further information. 

 

The SCP will be in effect until further notice from NGX. 

 

Please contact your NGX Marketing Representative or the NGX Operations Desk at 403-

974-4357 with any questions or concerns. 
 


